
 
 
St. John the Evangelist School 
Frequently Asked Questions – 2024 
 
 
 

1. What are your school hours? 
The school is open from 8:00 a.m.-2:40 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 

2. What time do doors open for students? 
Doors open promptly at 7:30 a.m. for students.  
 

3. What are the preschool hours? 
Pre 3 a.m. Class - Tuesday & Thursday 8:15-11:15 a.m. (must be 3 years by 8/1/24) 
Pre 4 All Day Class - Mon. Wed. Fri. 8:15-2:25 p.m. (must be 4 years by 8/1/24) 
Pre 4 All Day Class - Mon.-Fri. 8:15 a.m.-2:25 p.m. 
 

4. Do preschoolers need to be potty trained? 
All preschool students need to be potty trained. 
 

5. Does the school have bus service? 
Lake Central provides bus service for students in K-8. Please call the Bus Barn for further 
information. (219) 365-3141 

 
6. Does the school have lunch service? 

Hot lunch is available daily for grades K-8. PEANUT-FREE SCHOOL 
 

7. Do you provide before and after school care for students? 
Before and after school care is available 6:45-8:00 a.m. and 2:45-6:00 p.m. 
 

8. Is SJE accredited? 
SJE has full accreditation from the Indiana Department of Education. 
 

9. What is your average class size? 
Our average class size for Grades K-8 is 22 students. 
 

10. What kind of technology is utilized in the classroom? 
 Promethean boards are in all classrooms, including preschool. There is 1:1 iPads in   
           grade K-8.  
 

11. What Specials classes are offered to students in K-8? 
Students in grades K-8 have Spanish, Music, Gym and Computer Science Class. 



 
12. Do you have an online grading system? 

SJE utilizes FACTS for online grading. 
 

13. Do you offer science and mathematics programs? 
Students in grades K-8 receive STEM lessons (Science, Technology, Engineering & 
Mathematics.  
 

PLEASE NOTE 
 
Open registration will begin on Monday, February 12, 2024. Parents must turn in the 
application for registration, along with all needed paperwork and the $100 registration fee 
per student. Gr. 1-8 must include a last report card, iLearn or any standardized test 
results. Additional testing may be required. Registration will not be complete until 
all paperwork is submitted.  
 

 Preschool Orientation is tentatively scheduled for parents on May 2nd, at 9:00am.  
 
 Kindergarten Orientation is tentatively scheduled for May 2nd at 11:00am. New SJE  

Kindergarten students will have their screening following the orientation.  


